
Woodland Elementary School 
 

Back to School Information 
2020-2021 

 
Please review the following information regarding changes to the  

2020-2021 School Year. 
 

School start date:   Monday, August 24, 2020 
 
School Hours:  9:40 a.m. – 4:08 p.m  

 
Arrival Time Drop off:  9:20 a.m. –  Beginning at 9:20 a.m., students will 
exit vehicles and buses to pick-up breakfast and go directly to 
classrooms.  Staff will alert families when it is time to exit vehicles 
safely.  

 
Dismissal:  Students will be released for dismissal at 4:08 for buses and 
cars.  As families arrive in the car loop, students will be released from 
their classroom to the car loop area.   More information to come about 
dimissal.   
 
Volunteers/Visitors:  For the first semester, we will be unable to 
accommodate visitors or volunteers (including lunch with your child).  
We will revisit this policy after Winter Break.   
 
Masks:  Students and staff will be required to wear a face covering 
throughout the school day.  Teachers will be providing “mask breaks” 
throughout the day.  It’s strongly encouraged for students to practice 
wearing a mask before starting school.   
 



Meet Your Teacher Information 
Please review the information for how your child will participate in school this year. 

Traditional 
Students 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Drive-through 
registration on 
Tuesday, August 18th  

Students attending Woodland (traditional classroom) can 
visit the school on Tuesday, August 18th to: 

• to pay school fees 
• drop off any school supplies  
• pick up bus/car tags  
• Wave to your new teacher!  

 
Here are the following grade level time slots: 
 
9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.           First Grade 
10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.        Second Grade 
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.        Third Grade 
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.            Fourth Grade 
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.            Fifth Grade 
 
In order to prepare for your visit, please complete the form 
letting us know if your child needs a bus pass or car tag.   
Use this QR Code to access the survey :   
 
Families must stay in their vehicles                                         
and staff will pass out materials to your                                        
family. If you have multiple students,  
please select a time to visit the school. 
 

MySchool Online 
Students 

 
 
 
 
 
Drive through registration 
and device pick-up on 
Thursday, August 13th.  

For students who will be attending MySchool Online, 
families will be able to select a time to pick up a device, 
pay school fees, and pick-up curriculum materials on 
Thursday, August 13th.  Please sign up for a time to pick up 
the materials for MySchool online.  Access the survey link 
here:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904044DACA82CA0F58-
myschool 
 
Families must stay in their vehicle and staff will pass out 
materials to your family. 
 

For MySchool Online Kindergarten students, families may pick-up 
devices and curriculum materials at Meet Your Teacher on 
Thursday, August 20th. 

Kindergarten 
Students 

Our new Wranglers will get to meet their teacher face to 
face on Thursday, August 20th.   Families will receive a letter 
in the mail with information and a link to sign up for a time 
to visit the classroom.  If you haven’t received the letter by 
Monday, August 10th, please call the school at                
813-794-6400.   



 


